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IMPACTING LIVES IN KENYA 

Progress Report: Nancy Adaro 

     Since last year November, Nancy’s life has greatly improved, thanks to brother Bill from USA.      

Nancy can now afford two meals a day and clothing for herself and her children. Her life improved when 

Bill helped her start a business. She sells charcoal and firewood and eggs from chickens which were 

bought for her. Her business is slowly by slowly expanding. This act of Christlike kindness has 

encouraged many villagers and they testify that God does change lives. 

     Nancy has a daughter who is about to join high school. She needs help with school fees, books and her 

daughter’s school uniform. We are so grateful to witness how far God has brought her and her family. We 

know that it is through prayer God makes a way where there seems to be none. Please join us we seek 

provision from He Who has no restraints… Jehovah Jireh 

Progress Report: Brian Adaka  

     Brian is a boy whose story was featured sometime back. Since then, he has been receiving help from 

our brother Bill in USA. Bill came to visit Brian last year in November and he was so happy to know that 

he had helped ensure that Brian gets proper education. The parents are so grateful and happy to the family 

of Bill.  We pray that God blesses them abundantly.  

     With the right opportunities, these children can be a powerful source of growth and progress in Kenya, 

in Africa, and the world. We are praying that there are others who will pour into the life of other children 

that they too may have a future.  

Progress Report: Triumphant Grace Academy 

     Mungu ni mwaminifu! The English translation is God is faithful! And how true is that declaration! 

Last month we wrote of the governmental deadline to complete construction by January 28th. It was on 

Saturday January 28th that the painters completed their work… Mungu ni mwaminifu!  Here are a few 

pictures of what God has done in Kenya. We offer our gratitude and thanksgiving to all of you who 

helped make this come to be!  
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     We have started the new school year in our old building. We are in the process of securing all the 

required students, teacher desks and chairs. We are still in need of about $1,100 to make the purchases 

with all that has already been pledged. We are so close… 

Prayer Requests:  

➢ Continue to pray for our Pastor’s wife, Purity who is recovering from sickness and much 

weight loss. She has improved some, praise the Lord! 

➢ $1,100 needs to be added to what we presently have committed and pledged for 

equipping TGA. 

If you would like to help or make a donation, please send to:  

FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572  OR  You can donate through our website: 

www.fulllifeministrykenya.com  

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) 956-578-2683  

Getrude Kabei (Editor)  

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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